
Monroe Roadways awarded contract for G.W. Lisk expansion
March 09, 2015 - Upstate New York

Monroe Roadways, one of Rochester's leading site construction experts, was awarded the contract
for site construction services of the new 52,800 s/f manufacturing space addition at 36 South St.
Services include all earthmoving, utility construction, and paving for the new facility being added
onto the existing building repurposed by G.W. Lisk. Work is currently underway, with completion
slated for the spring of 2015.
"We are excited about the new opportunity to address the ever-expanding construction needs for
this growing manufacturer," said Monroe Roadways president, Jeff Taylor. "We hope to develop a
lasting relationship as G.W. Lisk continues to expand to be the global, quality leader in the design
and manufacture of product solutions."
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